
 

 

Dear Valued Client,  
 
Regarding the Notice on the Update for the Alpha i Mobile Trading Application 
 
Thank you for your continuous support of our company. 
 
We will release the latest versions of the Alpha i mobile trading app, web version, and PC desktop version on 26 
October 2024. Customers must update Alpha i to the latest version on or after 26 October 2024, to conduct 
transactions normally. The latest Alpha i download link will be published on the official website of CFSG at noon on 
26 October 2024. At that time, customers can access the following link to view the download address: 
https://www.cfsg.com.hk/eng/Security/TradingPlatform. Users who have already downloaded Alpha i can update to 
the latest version directly on the App Store or Google Play Store on the release date.  
 
Notes:  
 

1. When logging in to the trading platform, only the 6-digit account number needs to be entered. For example, 
for PN012345, enter 012345 only.  

 
2. If a customer has both MN and PN accounts, the first login will default to the MN account. To log in to the 

PN account, customers can switch to the cash account PN under "Margin Account" on the "Account" page 
after logging in. 

 

 
 
Should you have any enquiries, please feel free to contact your Relationship Manager or our Client Service Hotline 
at (852) 2663-8888 or email us at hotline@cfsg.com.hk. 
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Yours faithfully, 
 
 
CASH Financial Services Group Limited 
Celestial Securities Limited 
Celestial Commodities Limited 
 
 
 

 


